Register Now to be a National Hometown News Correspondent.  The time is now to register as a National Hometown News Correspondent for the 2010 National Scout Jamboree. It’s easier than ever to sign up! All jamboree youth participants are eligible to register as a National Hometown News Correspondent. You may have several Scouts register from one troop. The correspondent application is online, and it’s easy to access. Go towww.bsajamboree.org. Click on the rotating image on the right that specifies Hometown News Correspondent. This will give you information about National Hometown News at the jamboree and provide a direct link to the application to register as a correspondent. Or, if you prefer, under Navigation on the left, click on Activities, then click on Hometown News for the same information. (Please read the information carefully.)

Opportunities exist for National Hometown News Correspondents in the following areas: • Newspapers • Online newspapers • Video podcasts • Audio podcasts • Radio • Television Check out the information online and see what it takes to report to your hometown media during the jamboree, Scouting’s premiere event!

For additional information or assistance, contact Mary Fisher, managing editor/operations manager for Hometown News, at 479-495-2273 or e-mail atmfisher@arkwest.com. See you at the jamboree!

